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I fully support Oregon staying on Standard Time!! Please help make this happen!  

Changing clocks twice a year is ridiculous. Science supports choosing Standard Time 

as a better choice for our bodies so let's settle this. We all have better things to do. 

The proposed Trigger to make sure the entire West Coast stays together should be 

acceptable as long as it enables the bill to move forward. 

Thank you! 

 


